
District 9 proposal to nominate our 2026 to 2027 Delegate for Area 35

I would like to nominate Mark R. to stand for the position of Delegate for Area

35 Northern Minnesota.

I have had the privilege of working in service with Mark as he is currently the

Area 35 Corrections Chair. I also worked in service with Mark when he was the

Statewide Corrections Chair for Area 35. He j.ust rotated out of the Statewide

Corrections Chair for Area 35 after his two years were up. He took over when

Ardon got sick and could no longer hold the position of Statewide Chair.

Mark is a dedicated AA person in any service position he takes. He has

excellent computer skills, and he kept us on the corrections committee busy

reading all the things pertaining to corrections that we need to know. He also

put together two workshops on corrections. He found the place to have the
workshops, put together the agendas, picked the speakers, made up packets
of all of the topics, issues and more put together to give everyone attending

the workshop, (he did it alone at home). The workshops had a large

attendance and many good reviews. This is just a small part of AA service

work Mark has done that I have been involved with him. If picked by us to

stand then he will turn in a resume to Area 35 along with the other candidates

that are standing for the position.

Mark shows up faithfully, returns e-mails and phone calls promptly. Mark is

always willing to talk, a very friendly person. Mark is held in high esteem and

liked by everyone. On top of everything Mark is a humble person that loves AA.

Ricco


